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Borgmesteren 
 

 

 
December 13, 2017 

Sagsbehandler: 

Laura Bøndergaard 
Telefon: 43 57 72 55 
E-mail laban@ishoj.dk 

Christmas Greetings  

 

Dear Mayor and members of the City Council of Waalre 

 

I would like to send you my warmest Christmas Greetings on behalf of Ishøj City 

Council. 

 

2017 has been yet another eventful year in Ishøj. We had the general municipal 

elections in November. As always, municipal elections are a celebration of local 

democracy. I am pleased to continue as mayor and to present the new City 

Council of Ishøj for the next four years. Please find a list of information enclosed.  

 

Other highlights of this year include our successful Twin Town Meeting in May 

under the theme of diversity. We are also grateful for all other exchange visits 

between our towns, schools and associations throughout the year 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again in 2018 and wish you a: 

 

 
 

With best regards 

mailto:laban@ishoj.dk


 

 

 

 

 
Ole Bjørstorp 

Mayor 


